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The church is adorned in purple and supermarket shelves are filled with bright sugary eggs, reminding us that 

Easter is fast approaching. The Lenten and Easter season of the church are the most significant and it is always 

our commitment to engage our community in a way that reminds us of the real ôreason for the seasonõ.   This 

week I have been away in Rockhampton, with all Diocesan Principals, but I very much look forward to returning 

to an exciting, prayerful and eventful culmination to Term One. Please see the Week 10 schedule below for your 

information and planning.  
 

Following Easter, we will open Vacation Care for the very first time. Our OSHC Team has developed an exciting 

schedule and the stage is set for what will mark an important St. Patrickõs milestone which has taken months to 

prepare. Hopefully this will be a service that will assist the hard-working families we have in our community.  
 

Term One has proved a fabulous start to the school year and I would like to personally thank all Staff, Students 

and their families for contributing to what has been a busy, yet proactive time. I hope Easter provides the time 

and space necessary for you all to enjoy the gift of family and the promise of ônew lifeõ opportunities that we 

look forward to unfolding in Term Two and as the year continues to unfold. 
MŋǊ XᴄhŉļƘ-BħŬƨ 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
https://www.bundabergcatholic.net.au/
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This term during Lent, we will be learning about those less fortunate than ourselves through the stories of Pro-

ject Compassion. As in previous years we will hold our annual Mini Fair as the major school fundraiser for Pro-

ject Compassion. The aim of the Mini Fair is to have our children be involved in the planning and management 

of an event in which their ideas can help out others. The Mini Fair will be held on the last day of school this term 

(March 28th at 11.15am). You will receive information letters about the fair from class teachers. You are most 

welcome to attend the Fair with your children and they are permitted to go home with you at the conclusion of 

the fair. 

No guarantee will be given that prizes at the mini fair will NOT �F�R�Q�W�D�L�Q���W�U�D�F�H�V���R�I���Q�X�W�V�����H�J�J�V�����F�R�Z�·�V���P�L�O�N����
dairy or gluten.  Alternative, safer options will be available for at risk students. 


